Wodonga Senior Secondary College

Every Student, Every Opportunity, Success for All

18" November, 2019

Dear Parents / Guardians,
RE: COUNTRY SCHOOL BUS TRAVEL - 2020

Please be advised that families accessing the Country School Buses are required to have their
children’s bus application completed and submitted to the Bus Co-ordinator prior to the end of Term
4,2019.

At this stage, only students travelling to and from school outside of the Wodonga township are
eligible to utilise the Country School Bus Program.

Student’s living within Wodonga can apply to use the town route bus services directly through their
school or Dyson Wodonga.

If you would like to discuss Country School Bus travel further, please do not hesitate to contact
myself at the College on (02) 6043 7500.

Any town route service enquiries should be directed to Dyson Wodonga on (02) 6056 3100.

Kind Regards,

Jodi Morga
Bus Co-ordinator
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